

The Air Conditioning Survey will launch in August at the Moss Street Market.



Thank you Rachel for this marvellous banner! And it's on recycled muslin, to boot.

The **Escape Room** will be at the Moss Street Market on the following Saturdays in August:

August 3, August 17, August 24, August 31 from 10am-2pm

We would love a downtown location for the Escape Room. Market Square said "no". Other suggestions welcome.



Share Service At the June DRA meeting, Councillor Thompson was asked "What if all the My Great Neighbourhood Grants were required to be Zero Waste Events?" He followed up with staff and from the staff response, we understand that effective with the next MGNG intake in February 2025, all funded events will be required to be Zero Waste! Although Pandora Day has been cancelled, we need to continue to collect place setting donations and be prepared for increased demand in 2025.

To coordinate a downtown drop off, email coolkit@victoriadra.ca